
Dear Grandmothers &  

Others for Peace 
 

Next Sunday, 
August 5,  

We will hold 
our monthly 

vigil from  

5:00 p.m. to 
6:00 p.m. 

at the corner 
of  

Valencia Blvd. 
and McBean.  

Don't forget you water bottle. 
And Sunscreen.  And wide-brimmed hat.  

Hope to see you there !!   

Peace.  Patty <pcarmody@ca.rr.com> 

Questions? Call Carole 

(661) 755-3772 
 

Courtesy of Mighty Thunder Web Design & Marketing, Santa Clarita Valley, ©2012 Computer generated copy 


